
Massachusetts  State  Police
honor  fallen  officers  at
Washington  D.C.  candlelight
vigil
“Scenes from last night’s Candlelight Vigil at the National
Law Enforcement Memorial in Washington, D.C., honoring those
police  officers  who  gave  the  full  measure  of  devotion  in
service to the public they are sworn to protect.

Seen here are members of the families of Trooper Thomas Devlin
and Metropolitan Police Officer Harold MacGilvray, along with
Colonel Christopher Mason and numerous Department members.

May God Bless Trooper Devlin, Officer MacGilvray, Metropolitan
Police Sergeant Harold Collins, and all other law enforcement
officers who are being honored in the capital of this great
nation this week.”-Massachusetts State Police.

All photos by the Massachusetts State Police:
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